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Question:

a) Senator FIERRAVANTI-WELLS -In relation to these ex gratia payments, if
ex gratia payments or some form ofpayment will be made that would be paid
through Medicare?

Ms Kruse: I would have to take that on notice.

b) Senator FIERRAVANTI-WELLS -I would assume, in light ofwhat Ms
Flanagan said this morning, that that process is ongoing. Could you take on notice
the amounts, the number of those payments and to the practitioners and to the
patients?

Answer:

a) No. Medicare Australia is not responsible for making ex-gratia payments to
health professionals, patients or members of the public. This would be a decision
for the Department of Finance and Deregulation, in consultation with the
Department ofHealth and Ageing.

b) Nil. Please see comments above.


